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BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL COUNCIL 

PROPOSED CHANGE 5 (KAITUNA RIVER) 

MINUTE 2 OF THE FRESHWATER HEARINGS PANEL 
 

Requests for extension to dates for evidence 
 

 
 

 

INTRODUCTION 
 

1. This Minute is being sent to you as you are a party to these proceedings - either a 
submitter (or a representative of a submitter or further submitter), or a section s42A 
author.  
 

2. This Minute responds to requests for an extension for lodging evidence.   
 

3. We have received two requests for an extension to the date for lodging evidence.  
We have considered the circumstances of the submitters and the importance of 
having their evidence to support a good decision-making process.   

 
4. In Minute 1 we set out the dates for receiving evidence in Chief (5pm on Tuesday 

13 September 2022) and rebuttal evidence (Tuesday 27 September 2022).   
 

5. We have accepted the request, however, in fairness to other submitters who have 
prepared evidence, we offer an opportunity to update/amend their evidence and 
submit it by the dates provided below.   
 

NEW DATES FOR EVIDENCE 
 

• Evidence in Chief (New Date): 5pm on Wednesday 21 September 2022, 
posted Thursday 22 September 2022. 

 

• Rebuttal Evidence (New Date): 5pm on Monday 3 October 2022, posted 
Tuesday 4 October 2022. 

 
 
 

SERVICE ON COUNCIL AND PANEL 
 
6. Any evidence or information required by this Minute, and any memorandum or 

application to the Freshwater Hearings Panel, should be lodged by one of the 
following means: 

 
- By email to Rachel Thaugland, Planning Administrator at 

Rachel.Thaugland@boprc.govt.nz   
 
- In writing, addressed to Bay of Plenty Regional Council, PO Box 

364, Whakatāne 3158, for the attention of the Planning Administrator 
(Proposed Change 5 – Kaituna River) 

 
- By delivery to 1 Elizabeth Street, Tauranga. 
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DATED this 15th of October 2022 
 
 

 
_________________ 
Antoine Coffin 
Freshwater Hearings Panel Chairperson 
 
For and on behalf of Freshwater Hearings Panel members:  
Commissioner Andrew von Dadelszen 
Commissioner Rawiri Faulkner 
 
 
 
 

 
 


